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No Outsiders Mufti (Non-uniform) Day  

On Thursday 26th June, the No Outsiders group will be holding a Mufti Day to raise money for Place2be - a 

charity that provides mental health support to young people. This charity focuses on early intervention and 

helps equip children and young people with the tools they need to navigate life’s challenges.  

We kindly ask for a £1 donation for each child who chooses to come in mufti (non-uniform).  

Donations can be made via ParentPay and your support is greatly appreciated.  

Spelling Bee Competition 

Congratulations to Simrit, James, Shiv, Abi B, and Samar for achieving first place in the Spelling Bee  

competition at St George’s on Tuesday, 17th June. They competed against other local primary schools and 

showed incredible determination throughout the different activities.  

Well done to the 5 for showing determination in the different activities.  

 

PD Day 

Please note that Friday 27th June is a Professional Development (PD) Day, and the school will be 

closed to the children on that day.  They will return to school on Monday, 30th June. 

 Farewell and Thank You to Our Board Games Club Leader 

Over the past few years, we have been incredibly fortunate to have one of our dedicated parents, David 

Blakemore, volunteer his time to run our popular Board Games Club every Wednesday. 

David has brought energy, enthusiasm and a true passion for games, making the club a highlight of the 

week for many of our children. Each term, the club has been full to capacity - a testament to how much 

the children have enjoyed the sessions. 

Unfortunately, David will not be able to continue running the club next year due to other commitments. 

While we are sad to see him step back, we are immensely grateful for the time, commitment and care he 

has given to the school community. 

Water Safety 

The Health Protection Hub at Telford & Wrekin Council have asked us send out some information to you on 

summer water safety.  With the current hot weather, children, particularly older children, may look to go 

swimming in open water to cool down and have fun.  This comes with various risks – cold water shock,  

currents, hidden underwater dangers and diseases such as Weil’s disease. 46% of drownings occur in the 

summer months and this rises to 75% amongst 13 – 17-year olds. Educating children on these dangers is 

important in preventing tragic incidents. The Royal Life Saving Society and the Canal & River Trust have 

some good resources with more information on this to discuss with your children: 

General: www.rlss.org.uk/Pages/Category/water-safety-information  

For early years and primary infants: canalrivertrust.org.uk/enjoy-the-waterways/safety-on-our-waterways/

water-safety-tips-for-parents  
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